Arlington Tennis Booster Meeting

JAN 2022
General Meeting

Zoom meeting attended by Allison R., Sarah R., Judy G., Sarah S., Anya H., Laura H., Laura H2., Daryl B., Shannon C., Mollins and Coach McCleary
Treasurer-Alison reported that our balance after expenses was $3,496.98 on 01.17.22. 
Fundraising- new ideas for fundraising in the spring are needed. It was previously discussed that we could have a car wash the weekend after spring break. It just has to be confirmed with Dairy Queen. Tentatively April 2. A spirit night was also planned.
The budget for the coaches’ lunches for the upcoming tournaments was considered and the estimation was approximately $1200 for all of the tournaments.
Allison questioned what to budget for thru May. Anticipated was the banquet, the lunches and the letterman jackets and senior stoles.
A banquet committee has to be formed. A flyer has to be printed to hand to students.
A form for parents to sign up to work will be sent out.

The date for the banquet was decided.

04.30.22 Sunday at the Lions club.

Last notes

Sarah arranged coffee from Dutch Brothers for the coaches during the tournaments.

Judy is sending out an email for parents to join the booster club for next year.

Coach McCleary-appreciated the car wash and expressed his thanks for the booster’s work.
7:09pm mtg adjourned
